
Select Committee on the 2026 Commonwealth Games Bid, Parliament of Victoria 
+61 3 8682 2869 | commonwealthgames@parliament.vic.gov.au | new.parliament.vic.gov.au/cgi
Parliament House, Spring Street, East Melbourne Victoria 3002, Australia 1 

Hearing Date: 5 December 2023 

Question taken on notice 

Directed to: VicSport 

Received Date: 8 December 2023 

1. Joe McCracken, page 46

Question Asked:
Joe McCRACKEN: Okay. So you met with Ros Spence who was the minister
at the time. Did you meet with any other ministers at all with regard to the
Comm Games?

Lisa HASKER: No, no. We were about to meet with the minister around
volunteering, so Minister Shing. That portfolio has obviously now changed.
It has come back to Ros, which is a good connection now, but we were
mainly talking to Ros Spence, our minister at the time.

Joe McCRACKEN: Okay. Are you able to just provide us with a list of when
you had any meetings with them?

Response:

There were no other meetings with other Ministers in regard to the
Commonwealth Games.

We were scheduled to have a meeting with Minister Shing at some stage,
however it was postponed due to illness and then soon after the Games
were cancelled.


